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Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for 
every child and class is to have at 
least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N     94.1% 
R     92.6% 
Y1   91.1% 
Y2   95.8% 
Y3   89.2% 
Y4   92.6% 
Y5   87.9% 
Y6   92.8% 
 
Well done Year 2, again! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Diaries 

Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday 
Thursday 4th May – Author Visit to Nursery, Reception, Y1 & Y2 
Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday 
Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May – Year 6 SATS Week 
Friday 26th May – Break up for Half Term 

Uniform & PE Kit 

A reminder that all children need to be in school uniform.  This is grey or black trousers, 
plain black trainers or shoes and a white polo shirt and a school blue jumper.  All children 
also need a PE kit in school at all times; this is a plain white t-shirt, black shorts/leggings or 
jogging bottoms and black pumps or trainers.  Children who have the incorrect PE kit will, 
unfortunately, not be able to take part in their PE lesson. 

King’s Coronation 
The King’s Coronation is approaching (6th 
May) and as a school we would like to 
celebrate this, together.  However, as you 
may be aware Year 6 start their SATS on 
the week beginning 8th May.  Therefore, we 
will not be celebrating the Coronation until 
the week after this (week beginning 15th 
May).  This is to ensure the least disruption 
to Year 6’s learning in the run up to SATS 
and to make sure that they’re not missing 
out on any celebrations that we have as a 
school.  This will also give them the best 
chance possible in their SATS and then a 
lovely celebration for the week after.  We 
will let you know more details nearer the 
time. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


